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Question:  

 

What measures are in place to ensure that animal experiments are not duplicated in different 

institutions?  

a) Is there a national database to avoid this happening? 

b) If not, why not? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The National Health and Medical Research Council (NHMRC) requires all institutions 

receiving NHMRC funds to adhere to the Australian code for the care and use of animals for 

scientific purposes (the Code), and to the Australian Code for the Responsible Conduct of 

Research (Code of Conduct). 

 

The Code, which is developed by NHMRC and variously adopted in all state and territory 

legislation, states that: 

 activities involving the use of animals must not be repeated within a project or between 

projects unless such repetition is essential for the purpose or design of the project (e.g. 

sound experimental design, statistical analysis, corroboration by the same or another 

investigator) 

 before the use of animals is considered, all existing information relevant to the 

proposed aim(s) must be examined. 

 

The Code of Conduct states that ‘Researchers have a responsibility to their colleagues and the 

wider community to disseminate a full account of their research as broadly as possible’. This 

requirement applies to all research. 

 

a) The National Health and Medical Research Council is not aware of a national database 

for animal experiments. 

 

b) The Code provides measures to avoid duplication. 

 


